
 
Luxembourg: A new educational garden 
 

The Luxembourg allotment garden federation, the CIGL and the 
communal authorities of Tetange have decided to unite their forces in 
order to create an educational garden. 
 
The work started on 26th April 2011 and should be finished in autumn. 
 
The garden will so be ready for the new cultural season. 
 
 

 
 





 
 


